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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 17 July 1981

I was very touched to receive your kind
and thoughtful letter. I am afraid I cannot
have helped that much with your ordeal but I
am so pleased that you enjoyed the party
afterwards.

With all best wishes and I am so grateful
to you for writing as you did.
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Miss Angela Thorne


